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MEMORANDUM 
 

 
To:  My Brother Priests 
 
From:  JPL 
 
Date:  February 11, 2020 
 
Re:  Lenten Day of Recollection for Priests 
 
 
  
 
The annual LENTEN DAY OF RECOLLECTION for the priests of the archdiocese will take 
place on Wednesday, March 4, 2020 at St. Joseph’s Seminary, Dunwoodie.  Leading us 
in our reflection will be our archbishop, Timothy Cardinal Dolan. 
 
The day begins with arrival starting at 10:30 AM; coffee, tea, and pastries will be 
available.  The first conference will be at 11:00, followed by the Angelus and lunch. 
 
In the afternoon, there will be adoration of the Blessed Sacrament and an opportunity 
to receive the sacrament of reconciliation.  The day will conclude with benediction at 
about 2:30. 
 
Lent, like Advent is a busy time of year, but I hope you will be able to join with brother 
priests in this opportunity for prayer, reflection and fraternity.  During these 
challenging days, our coming together will surely be a source of grace and hope. 
 
Contact Bishop Edmund Whalen (priestpersonnel@archny.org or 646-794-2930) if you 
plan to attend so adequate preparations can be made for refreshments and lunch.  
When responding, also include the name of your parish. 
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